
  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

 February 26, 2025 

 NOTICE Of LANE CLOSURE 

Beginning 02/28/2025 (weather permitting), MCDOT's Contractor, Concrete General will 
install a lane closure on Valleywood drive from approximately 11914 Valleywood Dr. to 11826 
Valleywood Dr. This is to facilitate the proposed bridge abutment drilling operation. 

The lane closure will between 9:00AM – 3:30PM and last 3 to 4 days weather permitting. During 
closure no parking will be allowed between 11914 Valleywood Dr and 11826 Valleywood Dr. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Shirley Reeves-Collette, Area 
Engineer, Montgomery County Department of Transportation at 240-271-1294. 
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